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To whom it concerns;

During the years of 1994 to 1998 Heidi Michaels (now Broward) practiced Licensed Massage
Therapy in El Granada, California.

I was a long-time client of Heidi’s and feel that she was an expert in her field providing excellent
care and treatment. Heidi was most professional, knowledgeable and fair.

Should you have any questions about Heidi and my experience with her, please feel free to
contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Dr. Eric Shapira, DDS, MA
PO BOX 454
Montara, CA 94037
650-728-5827


